
 

 

NOTICE 
OPENING HOURS 

Sagicor wishes to advise that its Life and General offices will 
be closed to the public from Monday 30th March until Friday 
3rd April 2020. 

Sagicor Life reminds its customers to utilize the timesaving 
payment options for life and health insurance, including: 

• Direct credit to Sagicor’s bank account  
• SurePay online & Surepay outlets  
• Banker’s order 
• Post-dated cheques  
• Drop box facility  

Sagicor General Insurance premium payments can be facilitated 
online through Surepay and CIBC First Caribbean. 

You may direct all queries to our Contact Center at                                               
1-800-744-7707 between 8:00 a.m. and 8:00 p.m. daily  
Stay updated via our social media accounts on Facebook, Twitter, Instagram and Linked In 
We thank you for your cooperation and understanding as we all work together to keep our nation safe. 

 

 
 


